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COPY OF AIR LETTER.

1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, EL

20th January, 1952.

Dear Sir,

I have to point out that I have not yet receivea
a reply to my Air Letter of the 13th November last
respecting the renewal of the screwshafts and Continuous
Survey of the oill englnes of the M.3."JA00", and I
shall be glad to learn how this matter now stands.

I shall also be glad if you will ascertain and
let me kunow what arrangements the Owner proposes
making to carry out the Special Survey which will become
due at the end of the present month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

C. H. Westbury, Esg.,
CURACAOQ.

i P~ 1 L G baphind
O I AT I
3 3& AL ‘.,_A,,.; CALIN

oog(5g - w08le?

-~ 008t



